
REGULATION COMPLIANCE STATEMENT

PFAS Free

Statement Issue Date: 12/1/2023

Per-and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) Free Statement for Plated and Un-plated Products

Products Covered: All Products Manufactured by Bead Electronics & Bead Chain

To the best of our knowledge, Bead Electronics does not intentionally add Per-and Polyfluoroalkyl

Substances (PFAS) as a raw material or processing aid in the manufacturing of our plated or un-plated

products.

This information is based upon information provided to us by the suppliers of raw materials and post

manufacturing process used to manufacture our products.

As a component part supplier and contract manufacturer, Bead Electronics is not considered a

manufacturer of finished consumer goods. It is the responsibility of the manufacturer, distributer,

supplier, producer, packager or importer of the finished consumer product to determine consumer

safety and ensure compliance with all international, federal, state and local regulations of PFAS

substances.

David Brenton

Director of Engineering


